Statement of application

BPRS President

Iolo Doull

Consultant in Paediatric Respiratory Medicine, Cardiff

I would like to be considered for the post of president of the society as I believe I have the necessary breath of experience and commitment to advance our society and our speciality. 

Paediatrics faces significant challenges in the next few years - the combination of the working time directive, the restrictions on non-EU doctors, and increasing service pressures will challenge our speciality.  It is likely to lead to significant changes in the configuration of services and an increasingly consultant delivered service. The BPRS must defend and promote respiratory services for children, while also nurturing and developing future consultants. 

I have been a consultant in Cardiff for 14 years where I have lead and developed the service, having trained in the UK and New Zealand.  Within the BPRS I served as the secretary/treasurer for 5 years, and on the paediatric respiratory medicine CSAC since 2005. I have been a member of council of the RCPCH since 2003 and served on the executive for 3 years. As RCPCH Officer for Wales I have been forceful in representing Wales to the college and paediatrics in Wales. I have experience of reviewing specialist services on behalf of the BPRS and the CF Trust, and have gained broader experience through teaching on the biennial ERS paediatric bronchoscopy course.

I believe that the society must maintain a social component in promoting good paediatric respiratory care, and thus I remain committed to the BPRS dinner.  If elected I would be privileged to represent the BPRS.

